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After review of the application, some additional information is needed.
The Philips quote states valid until 1/30/25. Provide a new quote. This quote/pricing is locked in
by a Purchase Order and signed quote with Philips and Missouri Delta Medical Center leadership
teams.

Ross Lasater MBA, RT(R)(CT)
Director of Imaging & Cardiology
Director of Central Scheduling

Phone: (573) 472-7341
Email: jlasater@missouridelta.com

From: Fick, Mackinzey <Mackinzey.Fick@health.mo.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 2:42 PM
To: Lasater, Joseph Ross <jlasater@missouridelta.com>
Subject: CON Application Review

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Ross,

After review of the application, some additional information is needed.
The Philips quote states valid until 1/30/25. Provide a new quote.

This information is needed by Wednesday, March 5th, 2025.

Mackinzey Fick
 

Assistant Program Coordinator
Certificate of Need Agency : http://health.mo.gov/information/boards/certificateofneed/index.php
Missouri Department of Health and Senior Services
  920 Wildwood Drive, Jefferson City, MO. 65102
*: mackinzey.fick@health.mo.gov | (: 573-751-6403

This email is from the Missouri Department of Health and Senior Services.  It contains confidential or
privileged information that may be protected from disclosure by law.  Unauthorized disclosure, review,
copying, distribution, or use of this message or its contents by anyone other than the intended recipient is
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